
From: Scott Diels  
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 8:00 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Garrett Scott; Garrett Scott  
Subject: 1420 East Stadium Blvd - Circle-K Station 

 

 
 
Dear Commission 
 
I am writing to endorse the alternate plan where a portion of the building is in the rear 
setback and acting as a buffer between the neighborhood and the gas pumping 
activities. After our very first neighborhood meeting one of the conclusions was that the 
building needed to be between gas pump canopy and retail activities and the 
neighboring houses. They did not listen for three years but I am glad to see that they 
have finally heard our voices.  
  
H. Scott Diels –  
1414 Iroquois 
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